
From:
Sent: Wednesday, 16 June 2021 8:22 AM
To: Health and Environment Committee
Subject: Submission to the Health Committee

Re: Submission to the Health Committee 

Dear Health Committee Members, 

I wish to voice my concern at the proposed Assisted Dying Bill.  
I would like to see more funding, training and availability for palliative care. Nobody wants to see loved 
ones suffering but assisted dying is not the solution.  

Sincerely,  
Maria Kerswell 
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